

20.02.23

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: Bedtime Reading

We are delighted to tell you, we have planned an exciting event for parents and Reception children to take part in together. As part of our Book week celebration next week, we would like to invite you to **our 'Bedtime Reading Night' on Tuesday 28th February at 5:00pm to 6:00pm, in the top hall.** 

We encourage the children to come dressed in their Pyjama's and they can bring along a soft toy to snuggle up to when being read a story. The children will be allocated into a small group where there will be a staff member to support with the reading.

## The evening will end with everyone enjoying a cup of milk and cookies.

We hope to see as many of you as possible.

Thank you,

Yours faithfully,

*L. Rahman*Mrs Rahman
Assistant Headteacher









